
 

 

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             Non Profit  Public Service 

         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                                 RECOVERED VESSEL 

 

 

 

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

 

                 

The 2010 STABICRAFT reported stolen from Prevost Harbor on Stuart Island, Washington 

State, has been recovered in the Stuart Island area. The San Juan County Sheriff’s Office 

and the vessel owner wish to thank everyone for keeping an eye out for the vessel. 
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